
It's nearly time for our annual visit to Killerton and our regular cricket match with
Broadclyst CC.
 

Taff has been communicating regularly with Rob Meakins at Killerton. In my
recent note, I mentioned that Rob had unearthed the plaques that we had made
to go alongside the trees we planted

The trees are healthy and growing well.
The frames that were erected around the trees to protect them during their early
years have been removed and Rob has arranged to have our plaques placed in
front of the trees.
Rob has also arranged for us to be able to gain entrance to the site from 10:00.
and the House from 10:30 on Sunday 30th June.
I suggest that those who wish to visit meet in the NT car park at 10:00am
We can then go as a group down to the trees to spend a few quiet moments
remembering our late friends and colleagues. Possibly a pertinent time bearing



in mind the recent loss of Vijay Daswani and Nigel Webb earlier this year.
It is then proposed that we make our way up to the House for 10:30 for our
normal visit for those who are interested.

This is the final reminder that annual
cricket match will be held on 

Sunday 30th June 
at the 

Killerton Cricket ground. 
First ball - 2:00pm 

For UK residents, there is an opportunity to
watch Killerton on the TV.
The BBC has recorded a number of
programmes for a series: "Hidden Treasures
of the National Trust"
Killerton is included in Episode 4 that went
out on Friday 31st May but can be watched
on iPlayer.
Killerton's piece in the programme will be
focusing on the 'Diana' dress and the
restoration of the rose window in the Chapel.

I look forward to seeing all who are able to attend either at the House in the
morning or the cricket ground in the afternoon.
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